
 
Welcome 

 
 We are grateful that you have joined us 
today!  If you are a first time guest, please 
fill out a welcome card and place it in the 
offering.   
 

RESPONSE CARD 
 

NAME  __________________________ 
ADDRESS  _______________________ 
                    _______________________ 
PHONE #   _______________________ 
EMAIL       _______________________ 
 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Anniversary   ____________________ 
 
TEXT ALERTS 
 
If you are new to BCW please text the 
word WELCOME to 570-669-3780. 
 
If you would like to be added to our 
texting prayer group text the word PRAY 
to 570-669-3780. 
      
 
 
 _____     I would like a copy of a sermon 
                 Preached on the date of ____ 
 

* * * * * * *  
 
_____    I am committing my life to Jesus 

Christ for the first time 
 
_____     I am recommitting my life to 

Jesus Christ 
 

____    I am surrendering my life to  
               the Lordship of Christ 
 
_____    I would like information about  

the Membership Class 
 

_____    I would like information about 
Baptism 

 
 

 
 

 

Order of Worship 
 

Prelude 
 

Call to Worship     
 

Invocation 
 

Worship Through Singing & Scripture 
 Way Maker 
 Holy Forever 
 

Scripture Reading - Psalm 97               Charlie Dotterer 
 

When We All Get to Heaven   772 
 

Penny March - We’ll Soon Be Done With Troubles and 
Trials    The Happy Goodmans   
 

Worship through Giving of Tithes and Offerings  
     Offertory - When the Roll Is Called Up Yonder   774 
 

Scripture Lesson    Psalm 23    
 

Message      Where are You Headed  Part 2  
        Pastor Alan Eckenroad 

 

Chorus      Turn Your Eyes 
 

Morning Prayer                           Pastor Alan 
 

Benediction  
 
 
 

 
Reaching Out In Love, Building Faith in Christ! 

 

Beech Creek Wesleyan Church 
Alan S. Eckenroad – Pastor   

 (570) 962-2732     -    www.beechcreekwesleyan.org 
Email - bcwesleyanoffice@gmail.com 
 Sunday – October 8, 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        

This Week 
Sunday– Worship 9:00 a.m., Adult and Young Adult Sunday school, 

Children’s Reinforcers 10:30am 
Wednesday – Adult Bible Studies 10am and 7pm, LBA Meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 

Week of 10/1 
 

Worship Attendance 
107 

Tithe Offering / Amount Needed 
$7,907.00/ $4,430.00 

Faith Promise 
$270.00 

Building Fund 
$1511.00 

Penny March 
                   $2,181.96 

Sunday School Attendance 
56 

 

Thank you for your faithful 
attendance and giving! 

                                                                                      

 

In our Prayers 
 

 
 

 

Birthday’s/Anniversaries 
 
Wednesday- Rusty & Lynn 

Haines 
 
Thursday – Mark Winslow 
      Betty Motter 
 
Friday – Shirley Smoyer 
 Sam & Jordan McGill 
 
 
 
            
                    
 
          

Lexi Herr 
Marie Walstrum 
Marty Martorelli/ 

Welker Family 
Mary Confer 
Mary Hixson 
Maxine Chub 
Michele Confer 

Young 
Michelle LeFevre 
Michelle Miller 
Missionaries 
Morgan Bechdel 
Norm & Joyce 

Lewis 
Our Country 
Pasty Singer 
Peg Gilbert 
Rick 
Rossman Family 
Ryan 
Sandy & Mikel 

Sheasley 
Scott McCloskey 
Seth Falls 
Shantell Inch 
Sharon Heverly 
Sherry Hixson 
Sherry Yarrison 
Steve Wurm 
Teddy Parker 
Tom Shade 
Ukraine 
Unsaved loved 

ones 
Unspoken Requests 
Vera Mann 
Walter Myers 
Wayne & Shirley 

Hixon 
 

Adalynn & 
Emmy Stum 
Allison Willis 
Althea Watkins 
Amanda Little 
Anna Bowers 
Becky Dauber 
Ben Bryan 
Betty Gray 
Carl Welshans 
Carolyn Burrows 
Charlie Dotterer 
Clayton 
Dale Neese 
Dallas (Butch) 
Kinley Sr 

Dan Jackson 
Dick Long 
Dolly Hanley 
Don Foster 
Donna Bitner 
Donna Bittner 
Ed Klinefelter 
Engle Family 
Fay Confer 
Geist Family 
George Bartley 

Sr. 
Grant Falls 
Harper 
Hope Rice 
Jan Wagner 
Jay Martin 
Jerry Heverly 
Joe Wheeler 
John Rickert 
Jr. Bechdel 
Ken Packer 
Laura Hoffman 
Leo Klinefelter 
Leslie Scott 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
   
 
  
   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Announcements 
Welcome to BCW this Sunday.  May we enter to Worship and then 
leave to serve.  If you are a guest today, please fill out the Welcome 
Card in your bulletin and place it in the offering plate. 
 

Greeters    Today: Shawna Wurm         Next Week: Peg Gilbert 
 

Adult and Young Adult Sunday School and Reinforcers will meet this 
morning following the worship Service.   
 

Trunk R Treat is planned for Tuesday, October 31st from 5-7pm.   If 
you would like to volunteer to decorate your car for this event, there is a 
signup sheet in the lobby.  We will also be accepting donations 
of wrapped Candy for the event.  Donations can be placed in the bin in 
the lobby.  
 

Christmas Choir is beginning!  Anyone interested in singing in the 
choir should sign up on the Choir sheet in the lobby. 
 

We are providing meals for Bob & Marie Walstrum over the next two 
weeks.  Thank you to those who signed up to take a meal to them. 
There are still a few open dates if you would be willing to help.  Their 
address is 201 North Liberty Street, Blanchard and their phone number 
is 570-295-4442. Thank you for being a blessing!   
 

Thank you to each one that contributed to the Love Offering for Pastor 
Ed.  Your generosity was heart felt by both Ed & Dee.  Thank you also 
to each one that joined in the fellowship time Wednesday evening and 
for all the great snack items you provided! 
 

Thank you to the Tweens and Teens and their leaders, Missie 
Lomison, Becky Falls, Ronnie Smoyer and Shirley Smoyer for 
coordinating and conducting the Indoor yard sale yesterday!  Thank you 
to all who donated 'Stuff' for the yard sale.     
 

Thank you to Dan & Barbara Jackson for leading the Sonshine Club.   
Thank you to all who provided the delicious food for the meeting and to 
all who attended.  
 

Wednesday morning Bible study with Louise Johnson starts at 10am.  
 

Join us on Wednesday evening this week at 7:00pm, as Pastor Alan 
leads in the discussion of what's next for Wednesday evenings! 
 

The Local Board of Administration will meet this Wednesday 
evening. 
 

The Tween Sunday School Class is still accepting donations of worn 
& torn 3’x5’ or larger American Flags and drink flavor packets to put in 
water bottles.   
 

Thank You’s  
-Dustin Sholley & Dave Dreese for mowing this week.  
-Dave Dreese for repairing the porch light and refinishing the benches. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


